HOUSING.

After going to a public enquiry in June, 2012, we managed to get the six
houses behind the Alms House to be turned down.

Bloor Homes put forward a proposal to build forty houses on the ground
behind the Village Hall. The Council said that this was too big a
development for a small village. Bloor Homes have now asked for a
development of 16 houses to be built on the front part of the land. This
would mean that the other part of the land would be land locked. In years to
come this would possible lead to this land locked ground being used for
development. The Parish Council is not happy with this arrangement,
either.

The Blackmare Development is well under way with five houses and two
affordable properties. These are very good houses.

In conclusion I wish to thank all the Councillors for their help and

supporting me during the year.

R. Hall.
(Chairman)



